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HEALTH

UNIVERSITY OF UTAH
Dear Colleagues,
I am pleased to share an announcement of three appointments within our Academic Affairs unit.

Wendy Hobson-Rohrer, MD, MSPH, will serve as the Assistant Vice President for Education and Faculty
Development for University of Utah Health while also continuing in her role as Associate Dean for Faculty
Development for the School of Medicine. Dr. Hobson-Rohrer provides oversight and administration of the
Academy of Health Science Educators and faculty development activities for University of Utah Health.

Robert Fujinami, PhD, will serve as the Assistant Vice President for Academic Affairs for University of Utah
Health in addition to continuing to serve as the Associate Dean for Academic Affairs for the School of
Medicine. We look forward to Dr. Fujinami providing oversight and administration of the academic personnel
process and faculty governance for University of Utah Health.

Rena D’Souza, DDS, MS, PhD, assumed the role of Assistant Vice President for Academic Affairs and
Education for University of Utah Health in the summer of 2017. In this position, Dr. D’Souza is providing
leadership for the creation of a Research Capstone Hub and serving as a faculty research development liaison.

These leaders will report directly to Dr. Wyatt. R. Hume, Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs and
Education. Please join me in congratulating these outstanding leaders and thanking them for their ongoing
commitment to the University of Utah Health system.

Sincerely,
A. Lorris Betz, MD, PhD

Interim
CEO, University of Utah Health
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Senior Vice President for Health Sciences



